
Cubans to Enjoy South African
Movies in October

Cuban audiences will be able to take a look at the recent history of South Africa during the 4th South African
Film Festival organized by the country's embassy to Havana and the island’s Film Institute, ICAIC, from
next October 6 through 12.

The event, set for Cuban capital's 23 and 12 Movie Theater, is part of the two nations’ activities to mark the
20th anniversary of the establishment of bilateral diplomatic relations.
Most of the films have reportedly had a major impact on South African and world audiences by the emotion
of their stories and messages of unity. They are mostly based on real events related to the struggle of South
African people against apartheid or deal with the current challenges of today’s society.
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